NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GREENVILLE BOARD OF DEVELOPMENT
In Attendance at the
Open Forum Public Meeting on the Kari Beth Crossing Phase Il Development
February 18, 2019
6:30-8:30 p.m.

Greenville Christian School

8420 Jack Finney Boulevard
Greenville, Texas

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas
Government Code, notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the Greenville
Board of Development may be in attendance at the Open Forum Public Meeting on the
Kari Beth Crossing Phase |l Development taking place on February 18, 2019, 6:30-8:30
p.m at 8420 Jack Finney Boulevard, Greenville, Texas.

One or more members of the Greenville Board of Development may attend this meeting
and no action will be taken by the Greenville Board of Development.



